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First Week of School!  

August 13th- 19th  

Tallahassee School of Math and Science  

 



First Day of School!  

 

It was great having all of our students back for this new year!! It was wonderful to meet all of our new 

students and of course welcoming back our returning students. We are excited for all the challenges a 

new year brings!   

Please make sure to review the supply list and have your students prepared with all the necessary items 

needed for class.  

  

Please follow the link for the Summer Assignments and Supply List. 

Link to List  

http://schoolofmathandscience.org/index.php/frontpage/173-supply-list-and-summer-reading-list


TSMS Welcome Picnic 2017 

 

1 - SignUpGenius Link (Click Here)  

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0f4aafab2da1ff2-tsms13


TSMS Home Visits  

 

 

Dear Parents  

We would like to visit the home of our students to see the students and their families as a way of getting 

to know them better, and bridging the gap of communication between the parents and the school.  

Researches show that 

• Home visits help with both academic and behavioral performance of students.  

• The interaction with student’s family at their home is a very effective way to help his or her 

progress. 

• Home visit is an effective way for teachers to get parents involved in their child's education and 

to inform parents and children on how much they care.  

Therefore, we would like to visit as many of our students’ families to learn more about them. For this 

reason, our teachers would like to have a short visit to your home at a time that is convenient for you.   

https://youtu.be/qbCIpLt4OGo
https://youtu.be/HDzCSNLT8Hw


Mrs. DeCordova’s Kindergarten Class  

 

This week in Mrs. DeCordova’s kindergarten we moved into our new classroom. The students are so 

excited and love the new room. We are working on new rules and procedures. This week we are 

reviewing our letters and numbers. Please remember to send your child to school with one snack every 

day. We have our snack in the afternoon. Thank you all so much for a wonderful first week of 

Kindergarten.   



Mrs. Juman's Kindergarten  

 

 

Hi Parents, 

Yesterday, we moved into our new classroom.  The kids are excited and so am I.  It has been nice getting 

to know the kids.  They are doing a wonderful job getting use to our classroom procedures. 

I have sent home one pages of Homework only this week.  It must be returned on Thursday.  

 Starting next week, we will be having regular homework.  Kids are required to listen to a book or read a 

book every night for 15 minutes.  I will send home a list of AR book for next week.  In the mean time you 

can go onto www.epic.com this is a free web site that has kids’ books. 

Reminder: 

Early release on Monday 21. 



Please send in box top 

Please send all completed student information from Orientation Folder. 

Have a great weekend. 

Mrs. Juman 

Ms. Stanisic's 1st Grade  

 

HAPPY FIRST WEEK OF SCHOOL! 

We are having fun getting to know each other. We’re mostly spending our time learning the 

procedures.  Students also learned about empathy through the “Torn Heart” lesson from Don’t Laugh At 

Me curriculum.  Students ripped a construction paper heart to symbolize their heart breaking every time 



they heard put downs in the story.  They tried to glue it back together but it didn’t look the same 

because “you can’t mend a broken heart”. 

I know it can be challenging to get back on schedule after enjoying our summer breaks so here are some 

fun educational websites to motivate your children to learn: 

TYPING PRACTICE: 

https://www.dancemattypingguide.com/ 

http://www.learninggamesforkids.com/keyboarding_games/typing-factory.html 

http://www.freetypinggame.net/Default.asp 

http://www.learninggamesforkids.com/keyboarding_games.html 

  

ALL SUBJECTS: 

http://www.abcya.com/ 

http://www.starfall.com/ 

http://www.jumpstart.com/ 

https://www.ixl.com/  

http://www.funbrain.com/ 

http://interactivesites.weebly.com/ 

http://www.timeforkids.com/ 

http://kids.nationalgeographic.com/ 

https://www.highlights.com/ 

http://camp.wonderopolis.org/ 

Schoolhouse Rock videos on YouTube 

Have Fun Teaching videos on YouTube 

  

READING: 

http://www.storynory.com/ 

http://www.storylineonline.net/ 

https://www.logicofenglish.com/      

https://www.dancemattypingguide.com/
http://www.learninggamesforkids.com/keyboarding_games/typing-factory.html
http://www.freetypinggame.net/Default.asp
http://www.learninggamesforkids.com/keyboarding_games.html
http://www.abcya.com/
http://www.starfall.com/
http://www.jumpstart.com/
https://www.ixl.com/
http://www.funbrain.com/
http://interactivesites.weebly.com/
http://www.timeforkids.com/
http://kids.nationalgeographic.com/
https://www.highlights.com/
http://camp.wonderopolis.org/
http://www.storynory.com/
http://www.storylineonline.net/
https://www.logicofenglish.com/


Logic of English is great for learning English although it’s not as exciting as the websites with games.  This 

website has videos that teach correct pronunciation and spelling rules to help kids and adults learn to 

spell without having to memorize words.     

https://weallcanread.com/training-videos/ 

  

  

MATH: 

https://www.mathgames.com/ 

http://www.mathplayground.com/ 

https://www.khanacademy.org/ 

10 facts (addition): 

http://www.iboard.co.uk/iwb/Alien-Pairs-to-10-733 

addition car game: 

http://www.mathplayground.com/math_racer_addition.html 

spaceship addition (differentiated) 

http://www.mathplayground.com/ASB_AlienAddition.html 

Balancing equations (seesaw) 

http://www.crickweb.co.uk/ks1numeracy.html#washindex 

reading numbers 

http://www.ictgames.com/postletter.html 

https://braingenie.ck12.org/   (mostly upper grades) 

Subtraction stories: 

http://www.iboard.co.uk/iwb/Subtraction-Stories-633 

Measuring with paperclips: 

http://www.hbschool.com/activity/length_strength3/ 

sorting by length  

https://www.turtlediary.com/game/measuring-comparing-lengths.html 

Missing number (addition and subtraction) 

http://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button 

https://weallcanread.com/training-videos/
https://www.mathgames.com/
http://www.mathplayground.com/
https://www.khanacademy.org/
http://www.iboard.co.uk/iwb/Alien-Pairs-to-10-733
http://www.mathplayground.com/math_racer_addition.html
http://www.mathplayground.com/ASB_AlienAddition.html
http://www.crickweb.co.uk/ks1numeracy.html#washindex
http://www.ictgames.com/postletter.html
https://braingenie.ck12.org/
http://www.iboard.co.uk/iwb/Subtraction-Stories-633
http://www.hbschool.com/activity/length_strength3/
https://www.turtlediary.com/game/measuring-comparing-lengths.html
http://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button


SCIENCE 

COMPARING WEIGHTS  

http://www.mathplayground.com/balance_scales.html 

bunny balance 

http://peepandthebigwideworld.com/en/kids/games/2/bunny-balance/ 

  

  

Brainstorming: 

https://bubbl.us/ 

https://coggle.it/ 

http://www.mathplayground.com/balance_scales.html
http://peepandthebigwideworld.com/en/kids/games/2/bunny-balance/
https://bubbl.us/
https://coggle.it/


Mrs. Flores's First Grade class!! 

 

It's been a busy week in Mrs. Flores's first grade class!! We started out learning new rules and 

procedures, as well as remembering ones we learned last year. We learned how to log on to the chrome 

book and even what an address line is. We've worked on math and reading and practiced getting along 

with each other. We've talked about the upcoming eclipse and learned what a scientist does. Guess 

what! We found out we are ALL scientists!!! Don't forget we are dismissing at 12:30 on Monday.  



Mrs. Dailey's 2nd Grade 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 

Mrs. Dailey's class has had an AWESOME first week of school.  I have really enjoyed getting to know 

each student and their wonderful personalities.  I am so proud of my second graders and how hard they 

are working.  We are all learning a new schedule, new classmates, new material, and lots of other new 

things and the first week is always crazy but we have survived and we are determined to make this a 

wonderful journey in second grade.  Thank you so much to all the parents that have joined DOJO and 

who have donated more than enough supplies for my classroom this year.  I am grateful and blessed to 

have such wonderful parent support!   



Ms. Wrinkle's 2nd Grade  

 

 Ms. Straubinger’s 4th Grade Math and Science Class!  

 

Greetings from Ms. Straubinger’s 4th grade math and science class! This week has been super busy! 

Students have been learning classroom and school rules and procedures, making new friends, and 

learning about the upcoming solar eclipse. Your child has learned that it is not safe to view the eclipse 

with regular sunglasses, but as you can see, an eclipse viewer can easily be made with household 

materials in just a few minutes. Happy Viewing!  

https://youtu.be/vWMf5rYDgpc


Ms. Esparza's 5th Grade " Travel The World Edition"  

 



 



TSMS Computer Lab with Ms. Fillmon  

 

Kindergarteners through 5th graders had a great first week in the computer lab! We learned about the 

rules and procedures in the lab including how to properly and safely use a computer. Next week, we will 

begin using our academic online programs and explore all that these wonderful tools have to offer!  

  

*K-5 parents, please remember to send headphones in with your student so they can use them in their 

class as well as in the computer lab.  

  

Thanks :) – Mrs. Fillmon 



Ms. Young's Class  

 



6th � 7th Grade Language Arts  

 

Welcome 6th and 7th graders!  

As some of you may already know, my name is Ms. Smith. I am looking forward to a productive and 

engaging year with all of you. 

Students please do not forget about your Summer Reading Project! All classes must choose a book from 

the Summer Reading List for 6th or 7th graders.  The book report and time capsule will be turned in 

during class, then students will take an AR test on the book for a grade. 

Advanced students must choose a second book from the list, then take an AR test for that book.  A 

second book report and time capsule are not necessary.  You can choose to write a book report on one 

book, and do the time capsule for the second book, but it may be easier to complete both assignments 

on the same book. Book reports and time capsules are due to Ms. Smith on Friday, September 8th.   

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask! I can be reached at ksmith@tsmas.org 

Let’s Go Cheetahs! 

mailto:ksmith@tsmas.org


TSMS Garden  

 

 



 



 

 

The TSMS Garden has become a veritable Monarch Butterfly Nursery! Several beautiful Monarch 

Chrysalis have been spotted from which will soon emerge butterflies! The parents are attracted to the 

garden by the Mexican Sunflowers (feeder food for adults) and the Native Milkweed (larval food for 

their caterpillars). Have a look! 



Multicultural Family Diversity Club 

 

TSMS will be having a new club this year.  It is the TSMS Multicultural Family Diversity Club.  The TSMS 

Multicultural Family Diversity Club (MFDC) will aim to improve reading literacy among racial and ethnic 

groups within our school. To fulfill this mission, the MFDC will sponsor events and activities designed to 

promote interracial and intercultural awareness within the TSMS community, ranging from parent-led 

discussions on issues regarding diversity to ceremonies that honor individuals within and beyond the 

TSMS community who have made contributions to multiculturalism.  We will meet every Friday 

afternoon from 3 to 5 pm.   



BOX TOP$  

 



TSMS PE  

 



Mrs McClanahan's Music  

 

Dear Families, 

  

I am so excited to join the TSMS school family this year as the music specialist! I am looking forward to 

making music with all of your students this year. Please reach out to me if you have any questions 

through ClassDojo, email, or a phone call. We have spent this week learning rules and procedures in 

the music classroom. I am looking forward to lots of learning this year! If you have a moment, please 

watch this TED talk on the importance of music education for children. I am looking forward to 

meeting all of you this year! 

  

Mrs McClanahan 

https://youtu.be/ueqgenARzlE


Ms. Tiller's 3rd Grade  

 

What a great first week of 3rd grade we have had! We have used this time to learn and practice our 

classroom rules and procedures. We have spent time getting to know each other and create new 

friendships.  



Ms. Zuschlag’s 3rd Grade  

 

Ms. Zuschlag’s class has had an amazing first week of school!  We have spent time making new friends 

and learning the expectations and procedures in the classroom.  Thank you to those who have sent in 

the required signed documents.  If you haven’t returned them, please do so by Monday, August 21st.  All 

students will need a pair of headphones for the chromebooks in the classroom and for computer lab 

time on Fridays.  Please be sure to send these in as soon as possible.  These headphones will be stored in 

the classroom in a labeled bag for each student.  Let me know if you would like to donate a pair to a 

child in need.  Our first week of homework was sent out on August 17th and is due on August 24th.  Let 

me know if you have any questions regarding the homework assignments.  Also, Summer Reading 

Projects and the $10 supply fee for the Florida Weekly articles are due by September 1st.   



Mrs. Moody's 4th Grade  

 



 

Welcome to 4th Grade!  

We are so excited to have had such a fun and successful first week of school! Our new 4th graders are 

learning all about how to be more responsible as they are moving up in the ranks. In English language 

arts, our students will continue utilizing the Wonders reading program. In Social Studies, we will be using 

Studies Weekly every week. Reminder: Be please sure to send your child with their $10 for the Studies 

Weekly subscription as stated on their school supply lists. We are looking forward to a great year in 4th 

grade here at TSMS! #Go Cheetahs 

-Mrs. Moody 



Ms. Sorenson's 5th Grade  

 



 



 



 



 

                Welcome back to another wonderful year!  This week has been so fun.  I’ve loved getting to 

know your wonderful children.  Your students took an assessment in math that gave me some really 

great information on what they know and what we need to go over in the coming weeks. They also used 

3D and 2D modeling to build lunar landers that absorb energy of impact to safely deliver 

astronauts.  Ask your student what the difference is between a drawing and a 2D model. 



8th Grade Summer Reading Projects! 

 

 



 

Welcome back, 8th graders!  A quick reminder that the Summer Reading Projects are due on Friday, 

September 8th to Ms. Sullivan.  All classes must choose a book from the Summer Reading List for 8th 

graders.  The essay and time capsule will be turned in during class, then students will take an AR test on 

the book for a grade. 

Advanced students must choose a second book from the list, then take an AR test for that book.  A 

second essay and time capsule are not necessary.  You can choose to write an essay on one book, and 

do the time capsule for the second book, but it may be easier to complete both assignments on the 

same book. 

Please direct any questions you may have to Ms. Sullivan.  You can reach her at 

JSullivan@tsmas.org.  Let’s start off the year with some fun and creative projects! 

mailto:JSullivan@tsmas.org


Mr. McCovery's Class  

 

The students have been working diligently this week and  have been putting in a lot of effort. They've 

been so eager to learn, we are so excited to have them back on campus Go Cheetahs! 

Parents For Charter Schools 

 

Tip of the Day (Click Here)  

Consejo del Día ( Haga clic aquí)  

 

You Don’t Have to Be Rich To Enrich Learning 

Children do better in school when their homes are rich in learning tools. Some you can buy—books, a 

calculator, a dictionary or educational games. 

https://content.parent-institute.com/ol/deliver.php?contentType=tipOfday&date=12-Aug-2017
https://content.parent-institute.com/ol/deliver.php?contentType=tipOfday-spanish&date=12-Aug-2017


But you don't need to buy everything. You can: 

• Have your child use a computer at the library for research. 

• Check out DVDs and audiobooks at the library. 

• Get activity books. Many describe games you can make from inexpensive materials at home. 

• Borrow or trade games, books and software with friends. 

No tiene que ser rico para enriquecer el aprendizaje 

Los niños se desempeñan mejor en la escuela cuando sus hogares están repletos de herramientas para 

el aprendizaje. Algunas se pueden comprar, como libros, calculadora, diccionario o programas 

educativos. 

Pero no todo debe comprarse. Usted puede: 

• Decirle a su hijo que use una computadora de la biblioteca para investigar. 

• Sacar DVDs y libros de audio de la biblioteca. 

• Obtener libros de actividades. Muchos describen juegos que usted puede hacer en casa con 

materiales poco costosos. 

• Tomar prestado o intercambiar juegos, libros y programas de computación con amigos. 



ACE ESOL English  

 

Link to ACE Website 

Tips from Mr. G  

 

"Twenty Ways You Can Help Your Children Succeed At School" 
As a parent, you are your child's first and most important teacher. When parents and families are 

involved in their children's schools, the children do better and have better feelings about going to 

school. In fact, many studies show that what the family does is more important to a child's school 

success than how much money the family makes or how much education the parents have. There are 

many ways that parents can support their children's learning at home and throughout the school year. 

Here are some ideas to get you started! 

 

20 maneras en que puede ayudar a su hijo a triunfar en la escuela 

http://aceleon.org/esol-english-classes


 

Los padres son los primeros maestros y los que ejercen mayor influencia en las vidas de los niños. Por 

eso es muy importante que los padres desarrollen y mantengan enlaces fuertes con las escuelas de sus 

hijos. Cuando los padres y las familias se involucran en las escuelas, los niños tienden a destacarse más y 

sus opiniones sobre la escuela son más positivas. Para que los niños puedan tener éxito en la escuela, los 

padres y las familias deber participar activamente en el aprendizaje de los niños. En efecto, muchos 

estudios científicos demuestran que lo que la familia hace es más importante para el éxito escolar de los 

niños que el nivel de ingresos familiares o el nivel educativo de los padres. He aquí 20 maneras en que 

usted puede ayudar a su hijo a triunfar en la escuela. 

 

 

Click for Tips 

Solar Eclipse   

 

http://www.colorincolorado.org/article/twenty-ways-you-can-help-your-children-succeed-school
https://youtu.be/cxrLRbkOwKs


 

https://youtu.be/tTxz_d2q7Js


 

CANCELLATION OF ECLIPSE VIEWING 

Dear TSMS Families, 

As you all know TSMS planned to have a Solar Eclipse viewing on August 21st at 2:30 PM. 

In order to have a safe viewing, TSMS purchased viewing glasses. Unfortunately, after concerns about 

possible counterfeit glasses, that might have been in circulation labeled as genuine, we have 

investigated the glasses further to ensure the safety of our students and staff. We have determined that 

the glasses at hand do not meet the safety standards. Therefore, we have decided to cancel the viewing 

on campus. Students who paid in advance to receive those glasses from the school will be refunded 

tomorrow. Additionally, please be informed that no glasses were distributed to any students. 

 



As a reminder, Monday August 21st is an early release day. Buses will be running according to the early 

release schedule. Early release bus schedule will be distributed tomorrow. Car pick-up will begin at 

12:15 and students must be picked up by 12:30 on Monday August 21st . 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

TSMS Team 

 

Cancelación del Eclipse Solar 

Apreciados Padres/Encargados, 

Como todos saben, TSMS planeó tener el evento del Eclipse Solar el 21 de agosto a las 2:30 PM. 

Para tener una visión segura, TSMS compró gafas de visión. Desafortunadamente, después de 

preocupaciones acerca de posibles gafas falsas, que podrían haber estado en circulación etiquetadas 

como genuinas, hemos investigado las gafas para garantizar la seguridad de nuestros estudiantes y 

personal. Hemos determinado que las gafas no cumplen con los estándares de seguridad apropiados 

para el evento. Por lo tanto, hemos decidido cancelar la visualización del eclipse en la escuela. Los 

estudiantes que pagaron por adelantado para recibir las gafas de la escuela recibirán su reembolso 

mañana. Además, le informamos que no se le ha entregado gafas a ningún estudiante. 

 

Como recordatorio, el lunes, 21 de agosto es un medio día. Los autobuses estarán funcionando según el 

horario de lanzamiento temprano . El horario del autobús de medio anticipado será distribuido mañana. 

La recogida de estudiantes comenzará a las 12:15 y los estudiantes deberán ser recogidos antes de las 

12:30 el lunes 21 de agosto. 

Gracias por su cooperación. 

Equipo de TSMS 



Dismissal: Parent Pick-up Cards  

 

Dismissal is from 2:45-3:00pm, after 3:00pm students will be sent to EDP. 

 Each parent will be given TWO name cards to be displayed clearly on the dashboard for car pickup. If 

you do not have a Pick-up card,you will be directed to park your car and show your photo ID to the front 

office to release your student. EDP also requires Pick-up card for dismissing a student through the front 

office. 



 To help combat heavy traffic, please park in the parking lot and walk up to pick up your student. 

Thank you for your patience during this first week.  

Transportation change or any afternoon change will need to be submitted in writing via letter or email 

to the secretary Ms. Hall  

Parents MUST notify front office by 2:30pm– at the latest if there is an emergency and transportation 

needs to be changed for the day. –If after 2:30pm student will go home as arranged. 

Please DO NOT use Last Year’s Pick-up Cards they will not work; ALL numbers have been changed. 

New cards will display 17-18 at the bottom. Additional Cards may be purchased for $4 per card. 

TSMS Uniforms  

 

Make sure to stop by All Uniform Wear and pick up your uniforms! While at the store it is a good idea 

to purchase your student a sweater and zip-up fleece jacket.    

All Uniform Wear1989 Capital Circle NE 

Tallahassee FL 32308  

850-629-4144  

www.alluniformwear.com 

store28@alluniformwear.com 

*Please refer to pages 25-29 in the Student Handbook for more information.  

http://www.alluniformwear.com/
mailto:store28@alluniformwear.com


 

Shoes on the left are in the appropriate colors-- Black, White, Navy, and Brown; they do not have flashy 

colors or logos that stand out. Shoes on the right are not in the appropriate colors, they have logos that 

stand out, and boots/Uggs are not permitted. 

Contact Us 

TSMS 

3434 North Monroe St. 

Tallahassee FL, 32303 

(850) 681-7827 

info@tsmas.org 

Visit us on the web at http://schoolofmathandscience.org/    

 

http://schoolofmathandscience.org/


 

Facebook @SchoolofMathandScienceFacebook @SchoolofMathandScience 

Instagram @tsmas 

Twitter @TLHMathScience  

You Tube Channel  

https://www.facebook.com/SchoolofMathandScience
https://www.facebook.com/SchoolofMathandScience
https://www.instagram.com/tsmas/
https://twitter.com/TLHMathScience
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCo-0visgQ722zSBfLfr7AGQ
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